The Grapevine Newsletter St. Paul Church, Genesee Depot

Thursday, September 21, 2023



I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit; apart from me you can do nothing. --John 15:5



FREE CLOTHING SHARE

@St. Paul

OCTOBER 5-7

Thurs. 10/5: 8am-4pm Friday 10/6: 8am-4pm Saturday 10/7: 8am-11am

*Stay tuned for more details!

Contact Jerie at 262-968-3474 for more info or if you'd like to donate/volunteer!

Give or Take....St. Paul's FREE CLOTHING SHARE is for EVERYONE!

Looking to donate? Drop-offs accepted Wednesday, Oct 4 from 12:00 noon until 8:00pm ONLY.

Wanna shop? Bring your own bag and take what you need. Tell a friend or neighbor!



Catholic Considerations for **Our Earthly Passing**

Read the full version at respectlifeprogram.org/end-of-life-considerations.

We prepare for eternal life by choosing to love and follow God. Our journey with Christ includes equipping our

consciences to make morally good judgments at the end of life. While no summary can substitute for thorough catechesis, one thing is clear: we are entrusted by God with God with the the gift of life. This obliges us to make use of appropriate, effective medical care. The Church affirms

We are entrusted by gift of life.

the inviolable dignity of every person, regardless of the duration or extent of the person's incapacity. Nothing diminishes the sanctity of a person's life, or the obligation to protect and care for it. Those who are sick should not be alone, and, even after death, accompaniment continues by praying for those who have passed.

This is a summary of a USCCB Respect Life Program article by the same name and is reprinted with permission. © 2019, USCCB, Washington, D.C. All rights reserved.

iStock.com/nevodka



save the date

PARISH BREAKFAST @ ST. PAUL

SUNDAY, OCT 1 (AFTER MASS)

*ALL ST. BRUNO & ST. PAUL FAMILIES WELCOME



Happy First Day of Fall September 23



Missed last week's Mass? Catch it here on YouTube.



GREAT NEWS!

Return to Reception of Holy Communion Under Both Forms

Reception of the Eucharist under the forms of body and blood is planned for early this Fall at St. Bruno and St. Paul.

The Archdiocese has asked that we are properly prepared to return to drinking from the common cup.

Watch for more info.



Are you interested in being a part of our growing music program here at St. Paul? We are looking for choir members, cantors and instrumentalists who have a passion for music and serving our parish community.

Please reach out to Matt Byczynski (Director of Music & Liturgy) for more information:

mbyczynski@stpaulgenesee.net

Call: 414-520-3672



This weekend, come away from mass with a new appreciation of this celebration of our faith.



As the mass is celebrated, Deacon Joe will be teaching and explaining about the particulars of the liturgy as it progresses.

Bring your open heart and mind as well as a friend or two for this in depth celebration of the mass by learning more about the richness of this beautiful ritual we are privileged to enjoy.



Make sure you follow St.
Paul Church on <u>Facebook</u>
to receive the latest news
and information!